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24 September 2007

Greg Antauer
Patricia Antauer
97 David Collins Drive
Endeavour Hills VIC 3802

Dear Greg and Patricia

I am writing on behalf of SBS Radio to express our deepest condolences
and sincere sympathy at the passing of Caroline.

Caroline will be fondly remembered as a very dedicated and talented
broadcasterwho was muchlovedby all in SBS Radio. Sinceshe startedas
a broadcasterfor the Siovenian Program in September 2001, she has
alwaysapproachedherworkwithutmostprofessionalism.

She applied herself fully to the job, earned the respect of her colleagues
and the community at large and was much loved by her audience.

Words can hardly express our sorrow and sense of loss at this moment.
Caroline will be deeply missed by us all at SBS Radio.

On this sad occasion, and on behalf of all at SBS Radio, please accept my
personal sympathy and condolences.

Kindest regards

~v~
Paula Masselos
Director
SBS Radio
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